Iowa Peace Network

[Letter submitted for Congressional Hearing, 1992]

…

We are writing on behalf of over 2500 members of the Iowa Peace Network to express our support for [the Peace Tax Fund Bill].  It is our deeply held religious belief that we conscientiously oppose paying taxes for the preparation of war.  For many years people struggled to obtain Conscientious Objector status during times of war.  Law as were enacted to enable young men to serve their country without participating in war preparations. 

In these years of increased global interdependence we need to look for ways to contribute to peace and the welfare of our own nation.  [The Peace Tax Fund Bill] would do so by allowing many people who resist paying taxes – or voluntarily live below the taxable income level—to pay their full portion of federal income taxes.  Once again we uruge your serious consideration and adoption of this bill. 
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